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As we step into this new year, I want to share my resolution with all of you: "Always learning to be a 

Fountain and not a Drain." This year, I aim to inspire and uplift those around me, continuously seeking 

knowledge, growth and humbleness.  

 

I also believe in aging with a heavenly purpose and taking charge of my own health, so let's prioritize our 

well-being together.  

 

I hope to be a source of positivity and support, just as you all have been for me in our holy community.  

 

Wishing you all and your family a year filled with unfading love, laughter, and endless hyojeong 

opportunities to grow and shine.  

 

Here's to a fantastic 2025!  

 

With love and gratitude, Sung and family 

 


